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The Plaza Assisted Living has always adhered to the highest health and safety standards to 
protect our residents, their families, our team members and vendor partners. Our six 
communities are prepared and trained in infection control as part of our standard operating 
procedures.  Additionally, we have established new protocols to address issues surrounding 
the coronavirus outbreak. 
 
Since the start of flu season, we have been reminding all residents, visitors, vendor partners 
and team members to take the standard precautionary steps to prevent the spread of 
viruses as we do every season. Should there be a coronavirus incident in Hawaii, we will 
implement action plans that have been developed in partnership with state, local and 
federal agencies to address possible outbreak scenarios.  
 
Families entrust us to care for their loved ones, and their health and wellbeing has always 
been our top priority.  
 

# # # 
 
 

About The Plaza Assisted Living 
The Plaza Assisted Living provides high-quality rental apartment living options for Oahu’s 
seniors, offering residents an array of comprehensive care programs, including Independent 
Living, Assisted Living and Memory Care. Since 2004, The Plaza Assisted Living has been 
dedicated to providing a comfortable, caring and dignified living environment, in which 
Hawaii’s seniors can enjoy their retirement years. The Plaza Assisted Living currently serves 
Hawaii’s seniors from six senior assisted-living properties throughout Oahu, including 
Punchbowl, Mililani, Moanalua, Pearl City, Waikiki, and Kaneohe.   


